
Thank You Bronco Families!   

We are so proud of our students, families, 

and staff who contributed to the Pennies for 

Patients program, because of you we were 

able to raise close to $2,000 in just one 

week!  Thank you for all you have 

done to find a cure for cancer!              
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Galloping to Greatness… 

 Discovering the Leader  in Me! 

Dear Bronco Family, 

 This school year has been like no other.  Thank you for your trust and patience through the 

challenges.  Our theme this year was Galloping to Greatness...Discovering the Leader in Me.  Each 

month students were introduced to one of the 7 Habits of Stephen Covey’s book, The Leader in Me.  

The author’s favorite quote, “Leadership is communicating a person’s worth and potential so clearly 

that they are inspired to see it in themselves,”  captures what our staff has focused on to develop    

leadership qualities within your child.  

 As we bring this school year to a close, please plan to use the summer months to relax,   

refresh, and read.  Make memories with your children! 

 I look forward to seeing everyone back at school for the 2021-2022 school year.  All Bryant 

Elementary students will be Brick & Mortar.  Families choosing to continue the eLearning format will 

have to enroll their child in Hillsborough Virtual.  The students’ first day is Tuesday, August 10th.  

Open House information will be posted on our electronic sign toward the end of the summer.   

 Please print a copy of the district school calendar from the link below and place it on your 

refrigerator!  Now, more than ever, your child needs to be in school every minute: Every effort must be 

made to schedule family events and appointments around your child’s school day.   

        Sincerely yours, 

        Ellen Oberschall 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mrs. Donna Tippin, she was named the NEHS 

Advisor of the Year!  Mrs. Tippin learned of her honor during a 

surprise Zoom presentation.  She was joined on the Zoom by   

Elancia Felder, National Association of Secondary School           

Principals, Dr. Hutton, Chief Programs Officer, Nara Lee, Director of 

Student Leadership, Region Superintendent, Lacy Healy, and 5th 

grade teachers and students! 

May Important Dates 

5/3 - 5/7 Staff Appreciation Week 

5/4 & 5/5 FSA READING Grades 4 & 5 

5/6 PTA General Assembly Meeting 

 6:30 pm Facebook Live 

5/11 & 12 FSA MATH Grades 3, 4 & 5 

5/18 & 19 SSA SCIENCE Grade 5     

5/18 Spirit Night - Westchase BBQ  

 1pm to Close 

5/28   Last Day of School - Students 

 dismiss at 11:25  

6/4 Report Cards Available Online 

Access the Hillsborough County Public Schools Web Site for the 2021-22 Student Calendar:  

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/Page/2  

Student attendance impacts learning growth!  Please make every effort to plan 

appointments and vacations around the school calendar. 

Reminder! 

Per the revised Student Calendar  

May 10,17 & 24 are NOT Early 

Release Mondays. 

Students will be dismissed at 

11:25am on the last day of 

school, Friday May 28.              

https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/calendar/

